
To make way for our new 

Health & Wellbeing Centre, 

Ringland Medical Practice 

will be moving to temporary accommodation from

20th February 2023 to allow for demolition of the

existing building.  




We will be located in the temporary portacabins,

opposite the main entrance to the 

existing building. 

WE ARE MOVING

Scan the QR code for further information 

about the development:


